
0 2 3  1 

August 15,2001 

County of Santa Cruz 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

701 OCEAN STREET, 4TH FLOOR, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060 

(831) 454-2580 FAX: (831) 454-2131 TDD: (831) 454-2123 

ALVIN D. JAMES, DIRECTOR 

AGENDA: August 28,2001 

Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, California 95060 

DEFERRAL OF REPORT REGARDING HO VG IN- LIEU FEES 

Members of the Board: 

On February 27,2001, your Board considered a report regarding the impacts of the 
current housing in-lieu fee program. Following consideration of the report, your Board 
directed Planning staff to work with the Housing Advisory Commission to develop 
recommendations regarding changes to the housing in-lieu program. 

The Housing Advisory Commission considered the issue of the in-lieu fee program at 
meetings in July and August and have recommended changes to the in-lieu program. 
However, staff has not completed their analysis of the implications of the Commission’s 
recommendations and additional time is necessary to prepare the draft amendments to 
Chapter 17.10, as recommended by the Commission, for your Board’s consideration. 

It is, therefore, RECOMMENDED that your Board defer consideration of the 
recommendations regarding the housing in-lieu program to September 18, 200 1. 

Planning Director / 

Approved: : 
Susan A.xauriello, CAO 

cc: Housing Advisory Commission 
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